
Item C1
Recognition of Grand Island Senior High Girls Golf Team for 
State Championship
The Mayor and City Council will recognize the Grand Island Senior High Girls Golf Team 
and their Coach Kevin Bartlett for their State Championship on October 13, 2004. These five 
girls set a state scoring record in Class A competition. Congratulations for a job well done.

Tuesday, October 26, 2004
Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: Mayor Vavricek

City of Grand Island City Council



 

Certificate of Recognition 
 
 

Awarded to the 
 

“Girl’s Golf Team” 
 

at Grand Island Senior High School in 2004. In recognition of your  
Class “A” State Championship. 

 
 
                  

Mayor, Jay Vavricek                City Clerk, RaNae Edwards 


